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Inspection Summary

Permit #:  PRPWFC20173611
Address:  3390 NW VILLAGE PARK DR, LEES SUMMIT, MO 640813391 NW VILLAGE PARK DR, LEES SUMMIT,

MO 64081245 NW KESSLER DR, LEES SUMMIT, MO 64081201 NW KESSLER DR, LEES
SUMMIT, MO 64081

This work has been inspected and the inspection results noted below. Please schedule inspections once all
corrective actions have been completed. Do not cover any work until approved.

Inspection: Inspector: Outcome: Date:

Water Line - Coliform Test 1 Steve Robbins Passed Friday, December 17,
2021

Informational:
1 PW-Misc Casey from Blue Nile chlroinated the water line coming down kessler and we

dechlorinated and flushed today. On Monday we will take the first sample. We
will now be able to have fire protection for the building of the
apartments.Steve Robbins 09/14/2018 4:01 PM

Corrective Action Required:
2 Miscellaneous

Correction
The first round of samples has failed, the contractor flushed and we started
over.  I took the first second round and the first samples failed. I was already
there with the second set of samples and found out they failed so blue nile just
had me have them try anyway. I  will find out this afternoon if they passed or
failed.Steve Robbins 11/01/2018 8:06 AM

Corrective Action Required:
3 Misc I have not heard anything, Blue nile was considering if the citys water wasn't

passing the test. I told them they were free to test our water and get back with
me. The next time we test they will need to chlorinate again and flush before
we take more samples. Steve Robbins 11/26/2018 10:52 AM

Informational:
4 Misc Casey flushed the line on friday and we took a sample on monday the 3rd. i did

not here if it passed yet.Steve Robbins 12/04/2018 3:58 PM
Informational:



5 PW-Misc We had failing samples from blue valley lab. We have switched to Keystone
Labs. The public water line on Kessler and Village Park Dr has had 2 passes in a
row. Because of different contractors installing the water lines we also had to
get a test from the main to the backflow on kessler and on the backflow on
Villlage Park. Dr. We have the passing tests for Kessler but did not take the one
for Village Park Dr.Steve Robbins 12/26/2018 10:12 AM

Comments:


